Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Administrative Hearings
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Division of Administrative Hearings has received the petition for declaratory statement from William G. Merryman. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of a statutory provision, or any rule or order of the agency, as it applies to the petitioner.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Loretta Sloan, Deputy Executive Director, at AskDOAH@doah.state.fl.us.
Please refer all comments to: Loretta Sloan, Deputy Executive Director, at AskDOAH@doah.state.fl.us.
